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PRESS RELEASE 
 

No: 481/2019 

Date: 25th June 2019 

Further Update on Fire in Campo Area 
 
We continue to monitor the plume but there is no reason to believe that it is toxic. 
 
The wind continues to blow the plume away from Gibraltar and, as it disperses over the Bay, we do 
not expect the Rock to be affected. 
 


